
Important Notice: 
Water Main Renewal Works 

 
September 2018 

 Stage 2 Water Main Renewals – South Hill Area 
 
 
Dear Resident 
 
Whitestone Contracting Limited, under contract to Council, will soon be renewing water mains in the South Hill area. 
 
This work is due to start in late September 2018 and should be completed by June 2019. 
 
Water mains in the South Hill area are being renewed in four stages. Stage 1 began in February 2017 and was 
recently completed.  
 
The attached map shows the areas that will be affected during each stage of work, including this one (Stage 2).  
 
Once completed, the main renewals will help improve water quality and pressure in the South Hill area and will also 
reduce the risk of supply failure in the future.  

 

How this work may affect you 

If you live in or around the area where work will be carried out, there may be some disruption to your water supply and 
vehicle access for short periods of time whilst work is underway.  

Whitestone Contracting will be working on 100 metre stretches of road at any one time and will do everything they can 
to minimise disruption to residents. 

If you have any special requirements for water or access to your property - for example, you operate a business in the 
area or have health issues - we will ensure special measures are put in place for you.  

 

Road maintenance 

The water main renewal works will cause some surface damage to roads in the area. These roads will be fully 
repaired once the renewal works have been completed.  
 

 

Communication 

Approximately two weeks before work is due to start in any particular area, affected residents and businesses will be 
contacted by Whitestone Contracting.  

If you live or run a business in the affected area and have requirements for vehicle access or water supply during a 
specified work period, you can contact us prior to work commencing to discuss ways we can assist you. 

General information about the work and progress will also be posted on our website: 
 www.waitaki.govt.nz/our-district/current-projects and on our Facebook page. 

Enquiries about the project can be made by calling Council on 03 433 0300. 
 

 
Kind regards 
Waitaki District Council Water Unit 



Stages of water mains renewal work – South Hill, Oamaru 
 

 

 

Work stages: 

Stage 1 – 2017 

Stage 2 – 2018 

Stage 3 – 2019 

Stage 4 - TBC 


